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COVID-19 
TO THE ACADEMIC COMMUNITY 

  
Following the Government’s communication on January 6, 2022, at UCP the following 
applies: 
  
Classes will return to the mode in place before December 26. Master’s and Ph.D. Vivas will 
take place in-person, with exceptions being accepted in duly founded situations. 
  
Study rooms will be open as well as libraries and laboratories. 

Digital COVID Certificates (vaccination or testing) will be necessary for the participation in 
events, namely conferences, seminars and public discussions. 

Support staff will be working remotely whenever possible, except those whose on-site 
services are necessary for the campi activities. Front office services will continue to be 
available subject to previous appointment for in-person assistance. 

  
The use of mask on campus is mandatory. 

Regular Covid tracking tests will be available for the academic community. 

Together in the protection of all! 
  
January 7, 2022 
The Rector 
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